St. Stanislaus Kostka School

“We can do hard things.”

Mrs. Lori Hodder www.sskschool.org
Principal 732-254-5819

December 22, 2020
Dear St. Stans' School Family,

It has come to my attention that there has been some concern in reference to the potential of a student
being in the building whose parent tested positive for COVID. | want you to rest assured that based on
the information this office has this is completely inaccurate. The proper precautions have been taken,
and any student who has had direct contact with a positive case of COVID is on quarantine.

The safety and well- being of our students and faculty are my top priorities, and any information that we
receive is taken seriously. Decisions to quarantine are appropriately made to ensure a safe school
environment. This is certainly a reminder for all our St. Stans’ families to remain vigilant about notifying
the office of any potential contacts with COVID positive patients, and to keep students at home who are
exhibiting any symptoms no matter how minor they may seem.

Please remember we will be back in school virtually from January 5-8. Our in-person instruction will
begin on January 11, which is an 11:50 dismissal day.

I have also worked with Dr. Labbe, the Sayreville Superintendent, to make COVID testing available for our
students and families at Sayreville War Memorial High School. Attached are documents explaining the
testing procedures, along with testing dates. The test will be available on Thursdays, starting

December 30, from 3:30-6:30 PM.

Finally, thank you so much for all of your very thoughtful gifts. Your generosity is overwhelming! My
prayers for the health and well-being of all of our families is with each of you as we leave for our
Christmas break. May this holiday be a restful and happy one for each of you, and may the New Year
bring peace and health for all of us.

Principal

%
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Bishop’s Holidays
2020-2021

January 4, 2021
February 11, 2021
March 22, 2021
Apri 12, 2021
May 28, 2021

Please add these dates to our 2020-2021 school calendar,

These are days off, there will be no instruction virtual or otherwise.




Good evening. This is to remind you that beginning on Wednesday, December 30, our students, their
parents, and anyone else residing in their household can participate with us in free (no out of pocket
costs) and easy access asymptomatic COVID-19 testing. Testing will take place in Sayreville War
Memorial High School Auxiliary Gym B. However, in order to be tested you must first register, sign a
consent form, and participate in a 3-5 minute telemedicine appointment with a physician. After your
telemedicine appointment, you will receive an email with a preseription signed by a physician for
testing. While participants can get tested as many times as they would like, please note that you must
bring your prescription to testing and that no one will be permitted to test or receive lab results
unless they have a valid prescription. Thus after participating in every test, you must refill your
prescription by participating in another telemedicine appointment. Click here or see the attached
document below to learn more information about Back to Work Solutions and their testing process and
services. Likewise, click here or see the attached document below to view a video on the process. Finally,
click here for questions about if you receive a check, statement of benefits, and/or an invoice from your
insurance company.

Although the first date of student/family testing is set for a Wednesday, December 30" because we do
not think anyone will want to do so on New Year’s Eve, testing for students and the family members that
reside with them will take place after that in the late afternoon/early evening on Thursdays. Thus, we
will test students and their family members from 3:30 — 6:30 pm. If you would like to be tested on
Wednesday December 30" or on any of the other designated Student/Family dates afterward, simply click
on this link (https:/backtoworksolutions.com/SayrevilleCommunity.html) so that you can register and
provide consent. Shortly after you register, a representative will email you regarding the scheduling of
your telemedicine appointment. After your appointment, your prescription will be emailed to you and you
will be instructed on how to register for a testing time on the designated date you desire.

In addition, due to the increase in staff and family being tested on Wednesdays, we have expanded the
testing time on all future Wednesdays by 30 minutes from 12:30 -2:30 pm to 12:30- 3:00 pm. Below
please find the tentative schedule based on these changes.

e  Wednesday, December 23, 2020 (12:30 — 3:00 pm for staff/family)

e Wednesday, December 30, 2020 (12:00 — 3:00 pm for staff and 3:30 — 6:30 pm for
students/family)

Wednesday, January 6, 2020 (12:30 — 3:00 pm for staff/family)

Thursday, January 7, 2020 (1:00 — 3:00 pm for staff/family and 3:30 — 6:30 pm for students/family)
Wednesday, January 13, 2020 (12:30 — 3:00 pm for staff/family)

Thursday, January 14, 2020 (1:00 — 3:00 pm for staff/family and 3:30 — 6:30 pm for students/family)
Wednesday, January 20, 2020 (12:30 — 3:00 pm for staff/family)

Thursday, January 21, 2020 (1:00 — 3:00 pm for staff/family and 3:30 — 6:30 pm for students/family)
Wednesday, January 27, 2020 (12:30 — 3:00 pm for staff/family)

Thursday, January 28, 2020 (1:00 — 3:00 pm for staff/family and 3:30 — 6:30 pm for students/family)

Should you have any further questions on testing, please feel free to contact me.

Have a nice evening. God bless!
Dr. Labbe
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DRESS-DOWN DAYS

2020-2021
February 10 Valentine’s Day
March [7 St Patrick’s Day
April 23 Tie-Due Day
May 24 Patriofic Day

There is a $300 fee for each dress-down day

Please send it in on that day or Venmo
@Elizabeth-Poulsen-5




St. Stanislaus Kostka School

“We can do hard things.”

Mrs. Lori Hodder www.sskschool.org
Principal 732-254-5819

St. Stanislaus Kostka School Advisory Committee

Ron Madeira Kim Carlson Stacy McGrane Annette Hockenjos
Walter Christian Jennifer Taylor Kennedy O’'Brian Lisa Grover
Samantha Girard John Wisniewski

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka School Families,

As members of the School Advisory Committee, we assist Father Ken and Mrs. Hodder in developing a vision for
our school, retain and increase enrollment, and develop and execute ideas for raising funds for our school. Last
year we informed the community of our mission as well as ask for help with a golf outing which is currently on hold.

Thank you to those who responded to help with the golf outing and those who were interested in learning more
about the mission of the Advisory Committee. If you were not contacted last year and are still interested in
learning more about our mission, please reach out to Lisa Grover, |grover@sskschool.org.

We are presently in need of community support to help us get ready for Catholic Schools Week 2021, January 24
- January 29.

- Printing ~ 250 colored brochures

- Lawn signs to promote our school

- Video editing/production

If you are able to assist, please email Ron Madeira, ronaldmadeira@gmail.com.

We are also in need of long term help:

- Redesign our school website

- Designing a marketing campaign for donations/community support of services

- Landscaping

- Painting

- Snow removal

- Permanent school sign

- Disposal of older equipment

Please contact Walter Christian wrchristian@gmail.com if you are able to help with the long term projects.

If you are able to help with any of the projects listed above, your workbond obligation will be reduced or eliminated
based on the services you are able to offer. Thank you for your time and support of our school.

Sincerely,
School Advisory Committee

221 MacArthur Avenue € Sayreville, NJ 08872-1041



